
2020 COMMUNITY 
ORGANIZATION INVESTMENT

APPLICATIONS NOW OPEN

As part of the Community Benefits Plan, the Gordie Howe International Bridge team is launching the 2020 
Community Organization Investment to support eligible organizations located in or servicing Sandwich or 
Delray/Southwest Detroit residents. 

Funding will be made available on an annual basis for a five-year duration from 2020 and 2024. 
There is an annual $50,000 (CDN) investment allowance per country and requests for funding can range from           
$1,000 - $25,000 (CDN). 

Applications will be considered for funding if:
      The applicant is a registered charity, or has a trustee relationship with a registered charity

      The applicant is located in or provides services to the Sandwich, Windsor or Delray/Southwest Detroit  
      communities

      The requested funding will be used to support events, programming and infrastructure   
      improvements that will directly benefit the Sandwich or Delray/Southwest Detroit communities

      The requested funding aligns with one of the Community Investment Priorities,  
      including: community partnerships, community safety and connections, economic benefits,
      and/or aesthetics and landscaping.

Applications for the 2020 funding cycle will be accepted until January 31, 2020.

Learn more about the Community Organization Investment initiative, additional eligibility      
criteria and complete an application at GordieHoweInternationalBridge.com.

Interested organizations are encouraged to connect with the project team. 
      Attend a Public Information Session to be held in January 2020.

      Call 1-844-322-1773

      Email info@wdbridge.com

      Visit one of our Community Offices:

  Sandwich Community Office 

3201 Sandwich St, Windsor

Southwest Detroit Community Office 

7744 Vernor Hwy, Detroit


